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Note: When undertaking a procurement exercise, please make sure you are using the latest version of the appropriate 

Standard Bidding Document available on the website of the Procurement Policy Office (http://ppo.govmu.org) .  You may also 

consult on the site the updated version of the Public Procurement Act and the Regulations made thereunder, as well as 

circulars issued by the Office. 

Ref    : F/PPO/4/1/Vol 13 

 
Circular No. 2 of 2020 

 
From: Procurement Policy Office 
 
To    : Heads of Public Bodies 
 

 
Extension of deadline for Submission of Bids  

 
  It has been observed that, very often during the bidding period, some public bodies 

issue amendments to bidding documents and subsequently extend the deadline for 

submission of bids. 

 

2. In view of the above and in line with best practice, public bodies are hereby requested 

to set up effective quality control in the preparation of bidding documents to ensure that, 

prior to launching of bids, bidding documents are free from errors and omissions, thereby 

avoiding any extension of the deadline for submission of bids.  
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